Community Trcject

Sponsored by the Student Government

Oradell Public School is a very Slpeciaf part cf our
(tves. To honor our school and stqjjc, we are asﬁing
_fami(ies to }oartic?pate in com}o[éting the attached heart to
express how tﬁey fee[ about OPS or what tﬁey [ove about
OPS. We would [ike to use these hearts to decorate our
school in time for Valentine’s Day. Please fiff this out as
a famify or have your student com}o[ete one. We would
[ike to have these hearts back Ey ‘Pm’cfay, January 30,
2014.

@gfore senc{i’ng the heart back to OPS, jafease cut it
out and add decorations to make it extra slpeciaf.

We thank you for your time and support in maEing
OPS a special place and to show our staff how much we all
trufy care!

Yours tru[y,

Student Government






